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camping club members but they 
laven't been seen for weeks. 
Rumor has it that they are 
ramping in the Rockies - if a 
cear hasn t devoured them yet! 
Teresa Blankenship and Wayne 
Latty are among the elusive 
campers. John Medley is also 
playing the role of elusive 
dermit. He was last seen 
walkincr across the staae on June 
9. 1984.

On the basis of their 
Southern accents, Amy Schuchard 
ind Dan Todd have recently been 
selected to play Scarlett O'Hara 
ind Rhett Butler in the upcoming 
motion picture, "Gone With the 
Wind: Part II." Kathryn Geddie 
ind Lisa Rowe were close seconds 
in the competition tor the role 
if Miss Scarlett while Brian 
Oardener and Hampton Oxendine 
were in the running for the role 
of the charming Rhett. 
Meanwhile, Carlton Zdanski is 
making his silver screen debut 
iS Tarzan in "Tarzan s Rampage 
riiroucrh Organic Chemistry Lab" - coming soon to a theater near 
you. Don't miss this one!

Binh, Tien, and Linh Nguyen 
lave returned to their native 
land to open soccer camps for 
talented Vietnamese youngsters. 
Sasketbail superstar James 
McCravy has lust retired from a 
spectacular pro career last year 
to become head coach at Yale, 
dumber one fan Angela Liverman 
is still lookina out for her nan.

Sports photographers Joyce /ouncr and Elizabeth Lamm will 
soon be off to Namibia, where 
they will be covering the 2004 
Jlympic Games for Sports 
Illustrated.

Remember the aood ole' hiorh 
school chorus? Well, several of 
Its members have distinguished 
themselves on the concert 
tlrcuit as well. The aroup of 
liillian Rinker, Sharron 
Tunningham, Eric Benoy, Angela 
Womack, and Jeanne Stockert - 
Defter known to music fans as 
the Yodeling Unicorns - has lust 
tompleted its tenth season with 
tour stops at Radio City Music 
Mall, the John F. Kennedy 
Tenter for the Performina Arts, 
ind E.K. Powe Elementary School 
Auditorium.

Veteran TIP teachina 
isslstant Rosa Huang is back at 
Duke teaching Russian. Ralph 
Traig is still in college, working on his plan to become a 
Professional student. Eleanor 
Manning now holds her doctorate 
ind is teaching college students 
/hile Helen Moore is putting her 
aath talents to work as a lunior 
ligh .school' iteacher.

Michael Jancis, Kim 
Thompson, and Terry Wooten are 
working with NASA's latest 
research colony in space which 
is Ted by Dr. Kolena - no word 
on when they can be expected 
back on earth.

Great advances in 
biochemistry and molecular 
biology have been made by Yvette 
Boyalian, Tim Goodin, James 
Keirstead, and Karen King since 
they left NCSSM. Biomedical 
engineer Suzanne Hooper also has 
several significant prolects to 
her credit.

Continuing the work that 
gained Westinahouse attention. 
Will Carr and Craig Steffee 
recently returned from Europe, 
where they were awarded Nobel 
prizes. They reported that they 
awards were a nice surprise but 
that the parties were fantastic!

Professional beach bum 
Kristen Milligan is still in 
search of the perfect tan. 
Meanwhile, she has recently won 
the "Miss Joann Dyson Look-Alike 
Contest." Another NCSSM beach 
bum, Pam Roughton, now owns her 
own surf shop and is glad to be 
back near the ocean breeze.

Drawing on his election 
committee experience, Kevin 
Jones has been named as campaign 
manager for Dr. Wilson's 
presidential bid. Although 
Kevin now has the Inside track, 
he says that Dr. Wilson still 
refuses to divulge her age. 
Former student council president 
Brian Bailey is joining the 
Wilson campaign. His desire is 
to become Wilson's 
vice-presidential choice; 
however, he will settle for a 
cabinet position and a locker at 
the concrressional gym.

Anthony Tucker and Mike 
Chapman have taken over the 
Arthur Murray School of Dance 
and now operate it as "Anthony 
and Mike's Funk and Punk." 
Dancers from across the nation 
hope for a few tips from the 
masters themselves.

Joann Dyson was recently 
awarded the title of "Miss Kris 
Milligan Look-Alike" during a 
contest held at Long Beach. In 
between excursions to Europe, 
Sue Holste still calls Idaho 
home.

Former Unicorn baseball 
players David Olynick, Phillip 
Antoine, and Rocky Withers are 
now on opposite sides of the 
field, coaching in the majors. 
After retirina from riding 
following her third Olympic gold, Katherine Schaaf now owns 
and operates her own stables and 
t rains young 'rider s . - - '•' '

Sheryl Brown and Rae 
Mosley, now in their fifteenth 
year as a top fashion design 
team, have lust released their 
fall line of clothes for women 
over 5'10". Shenita Mangum, 
Toni Allen, Tanya Jordan, Sheila 
Black, and Sharon Castellino 
have countered with their new 
line of sportswear for women 
under 5'5".

David Klass and Brett 
Brackett are currently touring 
the nation as members of a crime 
prevention team. Their 
presentation is appropriately 
entitled "How To Avoid Being 
Muaaed By Someone Smaller Than You'Are."

Having made a name for 
himself in mechanical drawing 
while at NCSSM, Atul Garg has 
made the most of his talent in 
winning several important design 
competitions. Photographer Joe 
Kovasckitz is now the editor of 
Modern Photography magazine. 
Fellow photographer Greta Watts 
is continuing her great work as 
chief photographer for Life 
magazine.

Andy Mead is busy working 
in Princeton; he is trying to 
devise SAT questions that even 
he cannot answer - so far he 
hasn't had any luck.

Remember all of those 
classmates who wanted to be 
doctors? Well, quite a few of 
them have accomplished their 
goal and have established 
successful medical practices. 
Among them are Greg Pait, Aman 
Sandhu, Elizabeth Flowers, John 
Buie, Sybil Stevens, Lisa 
Gillespie, Karen Aippersbach, 
Wayne Sparks, Stephanie Scott, 
Dipak Ranparia, and Jeff Allen.

Businessman David Troth owns a toy factory which 
specializes in D and D character 
dolls. Monica Bhattacharyya is leading businesswoman with 
holdings around the globe. Her story is featured in Peters and 
Waterman's "In Search of 
Excellence; Part the Second."

David Parish and Luke 
Setzer are heading the 
right-wing attack aorainst Dr. 
Wilson's presidential campaign - 
the idea of a woman president!

Former Unicorn Pam Whiting 
graduated from Northwestern 
University and is now teaching 
high school chemistry while 
chasing that elusive suburban 
racquetball player. It's 
difficult to do on crutches, 
thouah!


